






 



 

 FOR E-BULLETIN    OUTSIDE THE PARISH 

D®�½Ê¦ç� Ι EÄ�ÊçÄã�Ù CÊÃ��ã EøãÙ�Ã®ÝÃ 
Recent events remind Catholics of our commitment to engage in dialogue, not just with Muslims,    
but with all people of differing religious beliefs. In this 50th anniversary year of the VaƟcan II 
DeclaraƟon Nostra Aetate, we remember our call to “recognize, preserve and promote the good 
things, spiritual and moral, as well as the socio-cultural values” found in other religions (Nostra 
Aetate, no. 2). In the wake of violence, Auxiliary Bishop Robert McElroy of San Francisco reminds us 
that “we conƟnue to labor for greater understanding and mutual commitment to peace and religious freedom.” 
 
The Bishops’ CommiƩee on Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs affirmed the teachings of Nostra Aetate in the 
document “Dialogue with Muslims,” released in August 2014. The bishops expressed their convicƟon that “encounter and 
dialogue with persons different than ourselves offers the best opportunity for fraternal growth, enrichment, witness, and 
ulƟmately peace.” As the world mourns violence under the guise of religious fundamentalism, it’s important to remember our 
teaching and recommit ourselves to the transforming power of dialogue and encounter. 
 
Secretariat of Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs  
United States Conference of Catholic Bishops 

OÙ�Ä¦� D®Ê��Ý�Ä CÊçÄ�®½ Ê¥ C�ã«Ê½®� WÊÃ�Ä  
38ã« AÄÄç�½ CÊÄ¥�Ù�Ä�� 
February 17 at the Phoenix Club, 1230 S. Sanderson Ave., Anaheim 92806  

Guest speakers:  

 ValLimar Jansen who will get you up on your feet and moving! Blessed with an extraordinary voice, she 
is a highly regarded singer, composer and recording arƟst. She sings a wide range of music that includes 
gospel and gospel jazz. 

 Sister Kit Gray. As a Sister of St. Joseph of Orange for 51 years, Sister Kit will educate you in “The New 
EvangelizaƟon” program sponsored by the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. 

$45 Includes lunch. 8:30 �Ã registraƟon & ConƟnental Breakfast. Ending at 1:30 ÖÃ. Contact: Laurie Bois at 
714/600-0191 or chezlesbois@aol.com 


